
Shakespeare is Coming Again!! 

As summer approaches our thoughts move in many beautiful directions.  And in the Northfield 

of CVEC and the Senior Center these thoughts move toward Shakespeare. 

 On Monday June 18 at 1:00 p. m. Doug Scholz-Carlson, Associate Producing Director of 

the Great River Shakespeare Festival will provide an overview and exciting background for 

the 2012 season. This is a no charge event.   His past presentations have always been interesting, 

informative, and likely “off the wall.”  So how can we get the Associate Producing Director to 

come to a Senior Center/CVEC program during the week of final rehearsals for the season??    

(Hint: he is related to the trip-to-Winona organizers.  See below)  Come and learn more about 

this year’s special coming of Will!! 

 In addition you still have chance to participate in an exciting trip to Winona to participate in 

viewing the performance of Two Gentlemen of Verona at the world class Great River 

Shakespeare Festival, which begins its 9
th

 season.  The trip will be on Wednesday July 25.  

The total cost is $85 which includes travel, light lunch before the 1:00 p. m. matinee, premium 

tickets, dinner after the play with selected actors and additional treats on the return trip.  Char 

and Bill will again be your tour hosts.  You may register for the trip at the Senior Center desk, or 

by phone (507-664-3700).  The seats are filling quickly, but one can ensure a place by registering 

now. 


